
                                           BOARD MINUTES FOR ELECTRIC DEPARTMENT 

                                                                   May 29th 2020 

Week of June 1st 2020 

• Call out 6/3 – 10th and Porter street – blown lighting arrestor.  

• Substation 

• UFPOs, safety review.   

• Mowing, weed eating sub stations and pole pile. 

• Working with state park employees in camp ground with new electric installations. 

• Trucks materials and storeroom. 

• Maintenance at sub-station. 

• Hometown hero banners. 

• Service complaints/requests. 

• Scheduling and meeting with contractors, ongoing jobs. 

• Working on WWTP line at Clute park, removing old materials, transferring wires and fixtures. 

• Upgraded all street lights on S Monroe street to LED. 

• Tree trimming complaint. 

 

Week of June 8th 2020 

• Safety  

• Substation 

• UFPOs 

• Home town hero banners. 

• Continued work on WWTP at Clute park, transferring lines and equipment. 

• Clean and maintenance of shop. 

• Monthly safety meeting in Bath. 

• DOT service upgrade South Franklin & Fairgrounds Lane. 

• Vehicle maintenance and cleaning.  

• Removed large broken branch 5th street, Lafayette Park. 

• Working on transformer records. 

• Conference calls for charging stations, safety training program, contractors/engineers. 

• Reviewing complaints from codes enforcer Patterson. 

• Installed new pole S. Franklin Street, Tops market for upgrade for charging stations. 

• Trouble complaint, 6/11 oversized load tearing down fiber optic lines. Assisted on E 4th street. 

• Shop and truck cleaning, scrap items to salvage pile, dumpsters. 

• Took pad mount transformer to NETS in Cortland for rebuild. 

 

 

 

 


